
Notice of Public Hearing
The Town of Seven Devils will hold a public hearing to receive
comment on proposed text amendments to ordinances
pertaining to land use regulations within the city limits of
Seven Devils. The proposed amendments are as follows:
Amendment (1) Unified Development Ordinance, Article 10,
Section 1; building completion requirement. Amendment (2)
Nuisance Ordinance, Article 10, Section 2 to require permit
for non-gas fire pits.

Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 13, 2024,
5:00 pm at Seven Devils Town Hall, 157 Seven Devils Road,
Seven Devils, NC For more information contact the Town
of Seven Devils at 828-963-5343 or the Towns website at
www.SevenDevilsNC.gov


